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Taipei District Prosecutors Office Conducted A Drug 

Sweep During July 4-6 

 

In order to cooperate with the nationwide drug sweep hold by the 

Taiwan High Prosecutors Office, Chief Prosecutor of our office 

called an anti-drug meeting of the authorities to set up a series of 

strategic approaches to drug control.  The positive outcomes of 

the strategies devised by our office, aligning the Prosecutors, the 

Police, and the Customs to launch and to effectuate the anti-drug 

campaign together with drug enforcement, are elaborated as 

follows:  

1. Suppressing the arrogance of the nightclubs who supplying with 

drugs; 

2. Collaborating with the police to crash the networks of drug 

supplying; 

3. Collaborating with the Customs to stop the drugs at the 

borderline; 

4. Applying pretrial detention to drug dealers; 

5. Visiting and caring for drug addicts on probation to encourage 

detoxification, and procuring drug dealers network information 

through visits.  

 

Our office considers now is the threshold of anti-drug war.  We will 

continuously combat drugs, suppress drug crimes, build up a 

drug-free country, safeguard people’s safety, and protect social 

security.  
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